
 
 

 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE:  

 

REMOVAL OF THE TaRMS QUERIES DESK EMAIL PLATFORM 

ZIMRA hereby advises all valued clients that with effect from 3rd January 2024 the TaRMS Queries 
Desk email platform TaRMSQueriesDesk@zimra.co.zw will no longer be functional. However, all 
queries that have already been submitted through this platform that may not have been responded 
by 2nd January 2024, will be responded to and there is no need to resend the same queries. 
  
 
All taxpayers are encouraged to get in touch with the ZIMRA Contact Centre on the details provided 
below. However, if taxpayers face further challenges, they should contact their nearest ZIMRA 
kiosks/offices.  
 
ZIMRA would like to appreciate all Taxpayers and the Public for their patience with the Authority 
during this transition period. 

My Taxes, My Duties: Building My Zimbabwe!! 
 

Public Notice No. 01 of 2024, issued on 02/01/2024. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

         

 


